
 

 
 

 
 
The Lord Watts 
House of Lords 
London 
SW1A 0PW 
 

 
22 May 2024 

 
Dear David, 
 
Prosecutions of cyclists 
 
During our exchange at the debate on public bus collisions on 13 May, I 
committed to writing in response to your question regarding the number of 
cyclists who have been prosecuted. 
 
The figures provided by the Ministry of Justice in the Outcomes by Offence 
data tool (which you can access at 
https://www.gov.uk/government/statistics/criminal-justice-system-statistics-
quarterly-june-2023) are the following: 

Prosecutions/Convictions from 2019-2023 - Number of pedal cyclists’ 
prosecutions/convictions 

Year     Careless Cycling     Reckless/Dangerous Cycling 

2019       47       11 

2020       23       12 

2021       26       10 

2022       47        5 

2023       44        5 

 Fixed Penalty Notices 

 Data for individual cycling offences are not recorded at this level.  
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I hope that this information is valuable. I am copying this letter to all Noble 
Lords who spoke in the debate and am placing a copy of it in the Library of 
the House. 
 
Yours ever, 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

LORD DAVIES OF GOWER 
 
 
Copy to: 
The Lord Hampton 
The Lord Moylan 
The Baroness Brinton 
The Baroness Jones of Moulsecoomb 
The Lord Kirkhope of Harrowgate 
The Lord Kamall 
The Lord Liddle 
The Lord Londesborough 
The Rt Hon. the Lord Haselhurst 
The Lord Harris of Haringey 
 


